

NEW YORK CITY COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGY

THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK 300 JAY STREET • BROOKLYN, NY 11201-2983

Date: June 2, 2016

To: Ashwin Satyanarayana From: Randall Hannum

From: Randall Hannoll
Subject: Service on College Curriculum Committee

Dear Professor Satyanarayana,

I am writing this letter to thank you for your service on the College Council Curriculum Committee, where you served as a voting member.

Last year was extremely productive; 22 minor modifications, 20 major modifications, which included two new degree program, were submitted, evaluated, and most passed through college governance. The committee was extremely collegial, and it has been a pleasure to be a part of such a committed and talented group of faculty. The average committee member participation was 1.79 proposals.

In particular, I want to thank you for your committee member service on the following proposals:

15-15 New Course - COM 2404 Interpersonal Communication

15-16 New Course - COM 2403 Health Communication

Thank you again.

Respectfully,

Randall Hannum

Chair, College Council Curriculum Committee

NYC College of Technology City University of New York

Rundell Home



NEW YORK CITY COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGY

THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK

300 JAY STREET • BROOKLYN, NY 11201-2983

Date: June, 2017

From: Ashwin Satyanarayana Randall Hannum

Subject: Service on College Curriculum Committee

Dear Professor Satyanarayana,

I am writing this letter to thank you for your service on the College Council Curriculum Committee, where you served as a voting member.

Last year was extremely productive; 16 minor modifications, 19 major modifications were submitted, evaluated, and most passed through college governance. The committee was extremely collegial, and it has been a pleasure to be a part of such a committed and talented group of faculty. The average committee member participation was 1.56 proposals.

In particular, I want to thank you for all your efforts in developing a program to extract new courses from the Chancellor's Report. All your efforts were much appreciated.

Respectfully,

Randell Hannum

Chair, College Council Curriculum Committee

NYC College of Technology City University of New York



NEW YORK CITY COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGY

THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK.

100 JAY STREET • BROOKLYN, NY 11201-2983

Date: June, 2018

To: Ashwin Satyanarayana From: Randall Hannum

Subject: Service on College Curriculum Committee

Dear Professor Satyanarayana,

I am writing this letter to thank you for your service on the College Council Curriculum Committee, where you served as a voting member.

Last year was extremely productive; 27 minor modifications, 20 major modifications were submitted, evaluated, and most passed through college governance. The committee was extremely collegial, and it has been a pleasure to be a part of such a committed and talented group of faculty. The average committee member participation was 1.75 proposals.

In particular, I want to thank you for your committee member service on the following proposals:

17-07 New Course MAT 061 Pre-Algebra

Chairing a sub-committee is a particularly significant task, and I want to thank you for chairing the following proposals:

17-19* Math Corequisites

Respectfully,

Randall Hannum

Runlell Hom

Chair, College Council Curriculum Committee

NYC College of Technology City University of New York